/ | |
FRANKLY, I COULD
USE YOUR HELP!

Here's what we're doing to improve long distance telephone
service, and if you are a long distance telephone user, you
know that completing long distance calls during the peak
calling periods can be difficult.

RCA Alascom is adding more equipment to augment the
ever-increasing needs of DDD callers. The unprecedented
number of long distance calls by all Alaskans has resulted in
an overload of equipment during peak calling hours.

You can help! Try placing your long distance calls to cities
like New York, Chicago, San Francisco, ald others before
7 a.m. when the rates are lower and circuits are more readily
available. And don't forget that by dialing after 7 p.m. Mon-
day through Friday, or anytime on the weekends you'll also
save money, and get your call through faster.

RCA Alascom has pledged its total resources to providing all
of Alaska with a modern communications system.

While our additional equipment is being installed as rapidly
as possible, we’'re hoping we can count on your coopera-

tion . . . . Thank you. .
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